
From:   Josh Snook   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 21, 2019

Subject:   0068-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ben,   

I must have made an error when submitting the application, it was never my intent for it to be submitted
as confidential.    

Please let me know what needs to be done to correct my error.   

Thanks,   
Josh Snook
IMSAR LLC
Work: 801-798-8440 x174


